
Yeronga State School P&C  
is proud to present the seminar  

Before You Hit Send: A Social Media SOS for Children & Parents.  

Facebook?  Snapchat? Instagram?  These social media sites might be a       

mystery to parents but to our children they are just part of growing up.  This 

presentation provides information on the importance of real life friendships; 

ideal age to open a social media account; personal values;  importance of 

privacy settings and the idea of consent. 

The seminar will be presented by Rebecca Sparrow. Rebecca Sparrow is a 

weekly columnist at www.mamamia.com.au. Her first novel, The Girl Most            

Likely (2003), is in development to become a feature film. Her second, The 

Year Nick McGowan Came to Stay (2006), debuted as a stage play in 2007. 

Her most recent book, Find Your Feet (The 8 things I Wish I'd Known      

Before I Left High School), is the companion guide to the bestselling Find 

Your Tribe (2009). 

Wednesday 23rd August 2017 

Yeronga State School Hall 

122 Park Road, Yeronga 

7.00—8.30pm 

$25 adults  

$10 student  (minimum age 10 years) 

Places are limited.  

Tickets can be purchased at   

www.flexischools.com.au 

Light supper will be available  

to purchase. 
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